
 
STATE OF WASHINGTON 
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SOLE SOURCE POSTING 

 
November 8, 2023 

 
The Department of Licensing (DOL) contemplates awarding a sole source contract to RVC 
Seattle dba Mujer al Volante to provide expansion of driver’s license assistance and support 
services to low-income immigrant and refugee women in King County, WA. 

 
DOL requires this contract to comply with ESSB 1125 (2023). 

 
DOL will enter into a twenty (20) month contract with RVC Seattle dba Mujer al Volante. The 
contract will be issued on or after November 8, 2023, and will continue until June 30, 2025. The 
cost of this twenty-month contract is $2,000,000.00 Two- Million. 

 
Offerors contemplating the above requirements are   required   to   submit   capability statements 
detailing their ability to meet the state’s requirements within five (5) working days of this 
announcement. 

 
Capability statements should address the following state requirements: 

 
• Must already be providing expansion of driver’s license assistance and support 

services in King County. 
 

In the absence of other qualified sources, it is the state’s intent to make a sole source award of 
the contract. To submit capability statements or for questions, contact: 

 
Name: Diane White 
Phone: 360-634-5107 
Email: diane.white@dol.wa.gov  

mailto:diane.white@dol.wa.gov

	SOLE SOURCE POSTING
	 Must already be providing expansion of driver’s license assistance and support services in King County.

